
‭7th January 2025‬

‭HMM TACOMA 0131W (IOM Service) - Schedule Update (2)‬

‭Dear Valued Customer,‬

‭Further‬ ‭to‬ ‭our‬ ‭advisory‬ ‭dated‬ ‭3rd‬ ‭January‬ ‭2025‬ ‭regarding‬ ‭the‬ ‭schedule‬ ‭delay‬ ‭of‬ ‭HMM‬ ‭TACOMA‬

‭0131W,‬ ‭sailing‬ ‭under‬ ‭IOM‬ ‭service,‬ ‭Ocean‬ ‭Network‬ ‭Express‬ ‭(ONE)‬ ‭would‬ ‭like‬ ‭to‬ ‭provide‬ ‭further‬

‭updates on the situation.‬

‭HMM, as the operator of this Vessel, advises that following the attendance of a specialist salvage‬

‭company to the Vessel, the fire has now been confirmed to have been fully extinguished.‬

‭The Vessel is now anchored off Coega, South Africa and is expected to berth alongside on 7th‬

‭January 2025.‬

‭Once berthed alongside, the impacted containers will be discharged and inspected.‬

‭Thereafter, the intention is for the Vessel to continue her voyage as per her original schedule.‬

‭We will provide updates as soon as more information is available.‬

‭We regret the inconvenience caused and thank you for your understanding in this regard.‬

‭Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact your sales account representative for‬

‭additional information.‬

‭Please contact your local ONE representative for further information.‬

‭https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location‬

‭Yours Faithfully,‬

‭Ocean Network Express Pte. Ltd.‬

https://eua.one-line.com/standard-page/office-location

